

December 03, 2015

Re: Supreme Court Appeal

Dear Mr.

The Nevada Supreme Court has started a new pilot program with the State Bar of Nevada Appellate Section. Under this pilot program, we attempt to recruit private attorneys to represent individuals on a pro bono (free) basis. There is no guarantee that we will be able to recruit a volunteer, but if the pro se litigant is willing, we will attempt to do so. You would then have the opportunity to give input to the attorney, and the attorney would write your appeal brief, and argue your case before the Nevada Supreme Court.

Your case has been identified as a candidate for this program. If you would like us to attempt to recruit a volunteer attorney to handle your appeal, you MUST complete the attached paperwork, and include proof of your household income (i.e., copies of your 2 most recent pay stubs or an award statement for any public benefits you may receive) and mail it back to me within fifteen days of the date of this letter. I have enclosed a pre-addressed envelope for your convenience. If you have any questions, and you have access to a telephone, you can reach me at (702) 386-1459 or e-mail <a href="mailto:ledezma@lacsn.org">ledezma@lacsn.org</a>.

Sincerely, Legal Aid Center of Southern Nevada

Ledezma, Paralega